
-----Original Message----- 
From: The Browns [mailto:longwitt@hotmail.com]  
Sent: 13 June 2016 16:49 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
Subject: Bachport submission  
 
Dear sirs.   I wish to confirm that Long Wittenham Parish Council is a supporter of 
Bachport and their submission represents views of the Parish Council. 
I have confirmed we are members of the Bachport group in previous emails. 
 
Regards.    Stephen Brown.    Chair LW PC. 
 


